
From: <executive@bcscle.org> 

Date: Wed, Jul 29, 2009 at 9:50 AM 

Subject: FICA EVENT : Aug 15th Independence Day Celebrations and FICA Picnic. 

 

 

 

Dear BCS Members, 

 

 Attached flyer contains the details of the Annual India's Independence Day Celebrations and FICA 

Picnic.  Please plan to attend and make it a grand success.  Lots of efforts are underway and would 
appreciate your help and support!! 

 

You all are invited to attend this event with family and friends. 

 Please forward this flyer to all your family and friends. 

Note: Please pre-register before Aug 1st 2009. 

 

Thanks, 

Shouvik Majumdar Secretary,BCS.  

  

 


